
Work Notice 
Construction work  - new power cable

Where Hoon Hay Road and Sparks Road intersection 

When Starting week of 8 September - late September 2025

Why To install cable ducts across the intersection 

Date: 1 September 2025

Traffic managementWhat we’re doing 
To do this work safely traffic management will be in 
place. 

•	 Hoon Hay Road will be one lane southbound 
at the Sparks Road intersection.

•	 Northbound traffic on Hoon Hay Road will  
detour via Rose Street. 

•	 No entry at Sparks Road for westbound traffic 
from Hoon Hay Road. 

•	 Detour routes will be signposted. 
•	 Sparks Road will be one-way travelling between 

Hendersons Road and Hoon Hay Road. 

We appreciate your patience while we complete 
this work. Please follow all signs and instructions 
from our crew.

As part of our work to install a new underground 
power cable, we need to install cable ducts across 
the intersection of Hoon Hay Road and Sparks 
Road. 

To do this work safely, Hoon Hay Road will be 
down to one lane southbound at the  
intersection with Sparks Road. Northbound  
traffic on Hoon Hay Road will be closed at the 
Sparks Road intersection.

Before this works starts, we will reopen both lanes 
of traffic on Sparks Road between Hoon Hay Road 
and Lyttelton Street. Sparks Road will be one-way 
travelling  between Hendersons Road and Hoon 
Hay Road. 

Information has been derived from various organisations, including Environment Canterbury and the
Canterbury Maps partners. Boundary information is derived under licence from LINZ Digital Cadastral
Database (Crown Copyright Reserved). Environment Canterbury and the Canterbury Maps partners do
not give and expressly disclaim any warranty as to the accuracy or completeness of the information or its
fitness for any purpose.

Information from this map may not be used for the purposes of any legal disputes. The user should
independently verify the accuracy of any information before taking any action in reliance upon it.
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Environment Canterbury, Canterbury Maps Partners, DPMC, LINZ, StatsNZ, NIWA, Ministry of Education, © OpenStreetMap contributors.
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You can contact the onsite Isaac Construction 
team on 027 406 2465.

Our Orion Customer Support team are available 
24/7 on 0800 363 9898 to help. 

For more information visit: 
www.haveyoursay.oriongroup.co.nz/ 
milton-to-halswell-new-power-cable 

Or scan the QR code

Pedestrian access

Cyclist access

Stay up to date 

Provisions for cyclists will be in place past the work 
site. Please follow all signs and instructions from our 
crew. 

Pedestrian crossing points will be signposted. Please 
follow all signs and instructions from our crew. 

The new power cables will be pulled through the 
ducts we’re installing. Once the ducts are in place, 
we will reinstate the road surface and reopen the 
road. 

We will come back and thread the cable through the 
ducts and join the cable together at joint bays. Some 
traffic management will be in place when we come 
back to pull and join the cable. 

Installing ducts allows us to speed up the cable  
laying process.

How we install the cable

In late September we will also complete work to install 
cable ducts across the Hendersons Road  
intersection. 

This work will require additional traffic management 
including a partial road closure. We will share more 
 information with the community about this work 
 closer to the time.

Upcoming work


